

February 26, 2007

Mr. Bill Nittler 108 El Mundo Rd. Belen, MN 87002

Dear Mr. Nittler:

It was very nice to receive your correspondence and to see that there are some true coinsures of commercial and amateur radio still around.

I reviewed our station log and your notations and they match up very closely, you should work in our traffic department (Department that handles commercials and content).

I just received a letter from the Netherlands indicating that they were able to pick us up as well, it's great to get this sort of correspondence it is greatly appreciated.

I have enclosed some of our new refrigerator magnets for your enjoyment. I wish I had more to offer you, but we are in the midst of moving out studio facility and I do not have a lot of goodies on-hand at this time.

Sincerely,

Brian Clark

Director of Engineering – 830 AM – Angels Radio 15301 Ventura Blvd Building D Suite 200

Sherman Oaks, Ca. 91403

BUS: 818-382-6119 CEL: 818-749-1186

FAX: 818-784-8824

BIO AM CON EN ESPAÑOL.